
Windrush Bay Condominium Association, Inc.
Minutes of Workshop Meeting

October 23, 2018

A Board of Directors’ Workshop of the Windrush Bay 
Condominium Association, Inc. was held on Tuesday 
October 23, 2018.  The president, vice president  and 
treasurer were present. The meeting was called to order at 
10:02 a.m.

Others present, owners Joan Hoffman, Doreen Fiorella,
Gary Warnick and Trudy Neal.

Items discussed were sliding door rollers, Villa 32 lanai 
roof replacement, 515 waiting for screen door replacement 
from contractor, waiting for chimney proposal for 424/426, 
soffit repair building J, pool heat pump repairs covered 
under extended warranty, painting of villas, trespassing 
concerns.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:21 a.m.

Pat Altyn, WBCA VP
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